Auburn City Council Recognizes Employees

(KLZA) At the beginning of the Monday night City Council meeting in Auburn a number of city employee's were honored for attaining longevity milestones with the City of Auburn. (play audio :33 seconds)

That is Mayor Scott Kudrna.

In other business Monday night the Auburn Council approved revisions to the ordinance governing the preservation of landmarks and historic districts within the city limits of Auburn. (play audio :28 seconds)

The Council also approved the designation of the Auburn State Bank and 1st National Bank of Johnson as official depositories for city funds.

The Auburn Council also reviewed a request to purchase a plaque as part of the Centennial Mall project in Lincoln. (play audio :32 seconds)

Many Signals Communications